Towanda Bryant

From: Hindin, Jennifer <JHindin@wileyrein.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 4:53 PM

To: Towanda Bryant

Subject: E5184, SES-MOD-20160415-00354

Hi Towanda,

Learfield recently filed the above referenced application to add a 10m antenna to call sign E5184. Would you please also
remove the existing 9m antenna from the license? Thanks very much, Jen
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